Note from the Editors/ The SOAS Journal of Postgraduate Research, Volume 12 (2018-19).

Dear Readers,

This volume would not have been possible without the hard work and support of our team of Assistant
Editors (AEs), who coordinated all stages of the review process. Kirstie Kwarteng, Yunzi Han, Anna
Kensicki, and Corné Rijneveld have been invaluable to this volume and we thank them for their
teamwork and commitment.

Likewise, we would like to thank our dedicated reviewers. Although they cannot be named here due to
our double-blind review process, their thorough feedback for our authors have been invaluable.

Looking ahead, Iris and Florence would like to bid farewell to readers as they are now completing their
work at the journal. Iris and Florence are leaving the guidance of the SOAS Journal of Postgraduate
Research (SJPR) to their co-editors, Federica and Natalia.

Thank you for your readership. We hope that the SJPR continues to be a platform for the SOAS research
students to showcase their projects and bring together our interdisciplinary community of budding
scholars.

Your Editors,

Federica Gamberini
Florence Shahabi
Natalia Matveeva
Iris Lim



